
From the Mayor’s Office  
 
Two Thousand, Three Hundred and Twenty-Nine (2329) Confirmed Cases of COVID-19 in Plainfield.  
 
August 3, 2020 
  
Dear Friends and Neighbors, 
  
There are two (2) new COVID-19 cases to report today, bringing our total to two thousand, three hundred and twenty-
nine (2329). Since yesterday, August 2, twenty-seven (27) additional persons have been quarantined and thankfully 
there are no new deaths to report. The total number of fatalities stands at one hundred and twelve (112). 
 
As we continue to exercise the utmost caution, I encourage you all to follow state and local hygiene and social distancing 
measures. Parts of our city are densely populated, and we must continue to follow restrictions until we are sure that the 
numbers won’t spike again. Let's keep pushing forward until this pandemic is truly over. 
 
Stay safe and may God continue to bless each of you. 
  
Creating One Plainfield, One Future 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Adrian O. Mapp, Mayor 
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